
 

Help Support 

Music Programs 

In the Ashwaubenon School District 

 

 

Calling all music parents and holiday bakers! 
 

If you have, or have had, a child in any of Ashwaubenon’s Music programs, your child has benefited from 

the funds provided by the Ashwaubenon Music Parents Association (AMPA).  AMPA supports the music 

programs in all Ashwaubenon schools. The annual Holiday Cookie Sale is one of AMPA’s largest fund 

raisers, and it needs your support to be a success!  

 

Please consider making a few dozen holiday cookies or candies for 

AMPA’s Annual Holiday Cookie Sale to be held at the Ashwaubenon 

Performing Arts Center Lobby, Tuesday December  5th @ 5:30pm- until 

cookies are gone. 

 

The goodies can be dropped off in the old commons at Ashwaubenon High School (right next to the main 

office), Tuesday December 5th between 2:00-4:30 pm.  If this time does not work for you please call 

or text Billie Kramer at 920-496-1015 to set up a different time. 

 

Thank you! 


